NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BAYLOR COUNTY BUDGET
	Fiscal Year 2023 (October 1, 2022 - September 30, 2023)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Baylor County Commissioner’s Court will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 2023 on Monday, August 29, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. in the County Annex located at 109 N. Washington Street, Seymour, Texas.  This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $48,160.17 (2.74%), and of this budget $2,215.28 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year. A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection in the office of the Baylor County Clerk.











	
